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I-94 Mandan, ND rollover Crash 
 
What: Rollover Crash 

Where: Interstate 94, mile marker 155 (eastbound) – Mandan, ND 

When: 12/01/2020 at approximately 1600 hrs 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Clear 

Crash Involvement: Single Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Rollover 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Mandan PD, Morton County Sheriff’s Department, Metro 

Ambulance, Mandan Fire Department 

Vehicle No. 1:  2004 Pontiac Grand Am 

Driver No. 1:   Female – 17 years old – Mandan, ND 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use 
Charges:  None 

 
Passenger No. 1: Female – 12 years old – Mandan, ND 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use 
 

 

NARRATIVE: The 2004 Pontiac Grand Am was traveling eastbound on Interstate 94 near 
mile marker 155.  A vehicle merged into the Pontiac’s lane to avoid a third vehicle that had 
merged into their lane.  The driver of the Pontiac drove to the left, lost control and rolled in 
the median.  The driver and passenger of the Pontiac were transported by Ambulance to CHI – 
St Alexius’ Hospital and assessed for non-life-threatening injuries. 
 
The North Dakota Highway Patrol is requesting the public’s assistance in identifying a white 
SUV (possibly a Nissan) that was in the area at the time of this crash.  If you have any 
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information concerning this vehicle or its driver, please contact North Dakota State Radio 
(701) 328-9921. 
 
This crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 
 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Ryan Duletski 701-527-4274                                                                                                                                                  
rduletsk@nd.gov  

     
 


